09/18/17

John & Charles Egeland
1155 Washington Ave
Portland, ME 04103

Dear John & Charles:

I'm writing to let you know that | will be demoing the garage at my property at 1159 Washington
Avenue Portland, ME. This garage is the one that abuts your property. It should have no adverse on your
property. This notice is required by the city. If you have any questions, please let me know. | may be
reached at 207-653-8658.

Thanks,
\’\‘\umé%
Wayne -
200 Mountain Road

Falmouth, ME 04105



